There are concerns over the
current community space
available for hire in Dolwyddelan.
There are increasing restrictions |
on using School (Ganolfan) EEE
facility, with Safeguarding issues R\

and Public Liability Insurance SRS
now necessary for any events &
taking place and hire costs have Z¥%
increased generally.

If you share our vision, please join us. We are Iooklng for volunteers
and donations. Maybe you would like to join us at the next group
meeting? Please get in touch:

BAG Secretary: Helena Wroblewska, 07828 761114,
Helena_w@btinternet.com

BAG Chairman: Richard Griffin, 07736 059925,
richard_griffin@btinternet.com

BAG Treasurer: Jon Reynolds, 07722 040778,
jon1reynolds@outlook.com

Helena Wroblewska

Adult and Child
Snooker Coach

}n‘(ths Snooker 14‘

Beginners, intermediate and high
standard levels available.

e . e et 8 i s ]
Will travel around north wales

Tel: 07702641437
iwanwynne@aol.com




